

Covid Health Update

Waldron Mercy Academy <noreply@optionc.com> Reply-To: principal@waldronmercy.org To: wma@waldronmercy.org Mon, Sep 6, 2021 at 12:25 PM

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We have just received information that a staff member in our building was exposed to a positive case of COVID-19 outside of our school and has now also tested positive.

In following our Health and Safety Guidelines and the guidance of the CDC and the MontCo OPH this staff member has been in the building (masked and distanced) while awaiting test results. This staff member is now at home isolating and following the recommendations of the CDC and their healthcare provider and will remain home until their isolation period ends.

This staff member reports having no close contacts as defined by the CDC as less than 6ft apart for greater than 15 minutes. If your child's cohort was directly affected, you would have received a separate email. Otherwise, this email is for information purposes only.

In Mercy,

Ann Marie

This message was sent by Waldron Mercy Academy using the OptionC Alert system.

513 Montgomery Ave Merion Station, PA 19066

https://optionc.com

Unsubscribe